
 
 
 

 
On behalf of the Pacific Northwest Region of Babe Ruth Baseball, I would like to extend 
congratulations to all players and teams who have earned the right to participate at this 
year’s Regional Tournament level. 

 
Thanks and appreciation is also extended to the dedicated volunteers for their donation 
of time and energy in preparation for this tournament.  Without their unselfish 
involvement, events of this magnitude would not be possible. 

 
Best of luck to all participants.  Play great baseball and experience good sportsmanship 
throughout the tournament. 
 
 

Gord      
 
 
Gord Welbourne 
Regional Commissioner 
Pacific Northwest Babe Ruth Baseball 
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